
From: Barbara Holt <BHolt64@roadrunner.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 1:27 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Hi Pamela, 
  
I’d like to add my name to the list of those opposing the Northern Pass project.   I have been 
following it from the start and have yet to come across one good reason to allow Eversource 
and Hydro Quebec to proceed.  This is pure greed on their part – their story changes with the 
wind.   Their plans, such as they are, will absolutely ruin the State of New Hampshire, not just 
the north country but plenty of area below the notch to Deerfield and then over to MA.    If 
they are allowed to come down the Main Street of Franconia (rte 18) and then out Church 
Street/Easton Rd/Rte 116 – these areas will never be the same again.   Going underground 
through towns could actually end up being worse than the tall towers as it will literally cross 
under people’s front yards putting unfair restrictions on their property and will cause future 
havoc when town’s themselves have to redig under these same roads to install/repair local 
electric, water and sewer lines.   Not to mention the health and potential fire hazard of living so 
close to such powerful lines. 
  
It would be tragic to allow this project to proceed. 
  
Regards, 
Barbara J. Holt 
64 Sunset Lane 
Franconia, NH  03580 
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